
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         7 April 1994 
 
 
 
 
 
FAX: 212 921-4967 
 
 
Mr. Robert H. Arnow 
1114 Avenue of the Americas 
New York, New York 10036 
 
Dear Bob, 
 
 I expect to attend the meeting on May 8th associated with the establishment of a 
Chairman’s Council. 
 
 Enclosed is a copy of my tentative schedule for this trip for your information. 
With best wishes. 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
       Sidney Gelber 
 
SG:est 
 
cc: Rachel Lazin 
enclosure 
 


